

Dear Parent/Carers

Arrangements for arrival of Year 8 students on Monday 7 September

As mentioned in the email sent earlier today, we write giving details about where Year 8 students should gather on arrival at school on Monday morning.

Students must not arrive on site before 8.30 am.

On arrival all students should make their way to the Year 8 Outdoor Space, where members of staff will meet and greet them. The **Year 8 outdoor space is marked in yellow on the attached map**.

At 8.50 am the bell will ring and they will need to make their way to the following classrooms for registration.

8M1	J Burchell	AR5
8M2	C Mason	H1
8C1	R Bonney	S13
8C2	C Ransford	ML2
8C3	K Owen	SC4
8S1	G Evans	S12
8S2	E Bancroft	SC8
8Q1	F Jessop/ H Gocoul	C1
8Q2	R Archer	S1

We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday!

